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PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

March 27, 2020 

CONTACT:    

Jeff Nelson, Interim General Manager 

Email: gm@gd-pud.org 

(530) 333-4356 

 

COVID-19 RISK MINIMIZATION  
DISTRICT IS NO LONGER ACCEPTING CASH PAYMENTS 

 

On March 17, 2020, Governor Gavin Newsom issued Executive Order N-29-20, which follows the March 

4 declaration of a State of Emergency in California as a result of the threat of COVID-19.   

The Georgetown Divide Public Utility District is adhering to recommendations from the United States 

Department of Homeland Security, CDC, and OSHA.  The National Infrastructure Protection Risk Plan 

framework suggests guidelines related to protections for the public and CA State essential employees.   

Until further notice, the District office will no longer accept cash payments.  The District accepts 

payments via U.S. Mail (check or money order, only) and through our website (www.gd-pud.org) via 

credit card, digital check, or other electronic means.  Customers can also call the District office to pay 

via credit card over the telephone.   Please be aware when paying via credit card on the District website 

or over the phone, there is a third party convenience fee from the credit card processing company.   

If you have any questions or concerns, you are welcome to contact the District Office via email to 

Interim General Manager Jeff Nelson at gm@gd-pud.org.   

To learn more about the Georgetown Divide Public Utility District is responding the current State of 

Emergency, or to find other information regarding the District, please visit our website at www.gd-

pud.org. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this emergency period.  
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